
ROAD 
CLOSURE
PERSHING AVENUE  
WIDENING PROJECT

The Meadow Avenue and Pershing Avenue 
intersection will be closed to traffic to facilitate 
construction of new pavement as part of the 
Pershing Avenue Widening project starting July 25th 
for up to 5 days.

Drivers are recommended to use Hammer Lane, 
Pacific Avenue, and Benjamin Holt Drive as 
alternative routes around the construction zones.

We understand this temporary closure will have an 
impact on residents in the area, and we appreciate 
your continued patience.

A center two-way-
left-turn-lane to allow 
for safer turning 
movements into 
driveways and relieve 
traffic queue. 

Pedestrian 
sidewalks, 
providing safer 
routes to schools 
and local points 
of interest. 

A storm 
drainage 
system to 
capture 
roadway 
runoff.

The project will improve safety, traffic operations, 
air quality, and roadway drainage by providing:
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For project related inquiries, please call the Project Hotline at 1-888-209-7697 or email PershingAvenueImprovements@sjgov.org  

www.sjgov.org
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